
Friday, October 30th - Halloween  

The children can come to school in their costumes. 

(No Weapons, No Masks, No Face Paint).  

We will have a parade in the parking lot for parents to watch at 9:15 am. 

October 22nd & 23rd: Parent/Teacher Conferences -NO SCHOOL 

November 11th- NO SCHOOL -Veterans Day 

November 25th, 26th & 27th - NO SCHOOL -Thanksgiving Break 

  

 The children are settling into the classroom routines and 
are focusing on their works nicely.  As a class we are working on 
what it means to be kind, respectful, and peaceful to each other. 

 This month we will learn about the different biomes that 
make up our planet Earth (Deserts, Grasslands, Tropical Forests, Temperate Forests, 
Oceans, Mountains, Wetlands, and Polar Regions). We will talk about the different 
animals, plants and weather that make these special. 

 In honor of the new fall season, we will study leaves and pumpkins. We will 
explore these topics through books, pictures, art, and other hands on activities. We 
will also learn about the parts of a leaf and all the different types of leaves.  

  This year for our kindness and community studies we will read a 
different book each month by Diane Alber. This month’s book is called, Splatter.  We 
will talk about working together and not giving up. This book will also teach us 
about color mixing. 

 Lastly, Parent/Teacher Conferences will be on Thursday, October 
22nd and Friday, October 23rd.  More information to come. 
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I m port an t clas sroom Dat es  an d Remin ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   

1 Bunch of Fresh Flower 

Mini Pumpkins and Gourds 

c lassroom  Needs  


